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June 27, 2024

Dear Cherry Creek Valley Water and Sanitation District Customer,

The Environmental Protection Agency requires community water systems to deliver a Consumer 
Confidence Report, also known as an annual drinking water quality report, to their customers. These 
reports provide customers’ information about their local drinking water. This includes raw water 
systems and drinking water systems, lead and copper projects, and regulated contaminants. The 2024 
Water Quality Report is now available at www.denverwater.org/your-water/water-quality/water-
quality-reports. To obtain a hard copy please call Denver Water’s Customer Care at 303-893-2444.

Thank you.
Cherry Creek Valley Water and Sanitation District
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